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charles keefe <ckeefe 1947@yahoo.com>
Sunday, March 7, 2010 11:47 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
limitations to free market hurts

Dear Secretary:

Limiting a free market hurts trading and the economy, ram not talking about hedge funds or other
complicated fraudulent type of market trading that risks peoples money. The limitations of 10 to 1 is not
a good idea..this is a free market..thanks


